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ASC Circular   :          No. 2021-004 
 
Date                           :          April 8, 2021 
 
To                             :          4As / PANA / KBP / MSAP/ UPMG / IMMAP/ OHAAP/  

           Other ASC Clients 
 
Subject                  :          ASC OPERATIONS ON APRIL 9, ARAW NG KAGITINGAN 
     
*************************************************************************** 
 
In line with the Celebration of Araw ng Kagitingan, a non-working holiday, the ASC will not be 
accepting S1 and S2 applications via email to s1application@asc.com.ph and 
s2application@asc.com.ph and Special S1 Screening and / or S2 Clearing Requests via email 
to inquiry@asc.com.ph  on Friday 9 April, 2021.    
 
Applications received during this day will be returned to sender on or before 7AM of Monday, 
12 April 2021.   
 
Submission of S1/S2 applications and Special S1 Screening and/or S2 Clearing Requests will 
resume on Monday, 12 April 2021 starting at 7AM. 
 
Responses to email clarifications and queries will resume on Monday, 12 April 2021 starting 
at 8am. 
 
For your guidance. 
 
 
Thank you. 
  

                      
 
Ms. Digna D. Santos                             Mr. Robbie A. Aligada     Mr. Erwin O Furagganan 
Executive Director              Operations Manager                  Compliance Officer 
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